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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Our school will be taking part in JUST ONE Tree Day on Monday 6th June. Each child is being 

encouraged to wear something green and bring in £1 to fund the planting of their tree. 

JUST ONE Tree is a non-profit initiative removing CO2 from the atmosphere and reversing biodiversity 

loss through global reforestation. JUST ONE Tree supports established reforestation companies who 

plant in areas severely affected by mass deforestation such as Kenya, Madagascar, Haiti & Indonesia. 

In doing so they have the greatest positive effect on limiting global warming whilst simultaneously 

alleviating extreme poverty within local communities through the provision of training, agricultural 

education and sustainable incomes. 

JUST ONE Tree makes it simple for everyone to contribute to collective action on the climate crisis because 

Just £1 plants 1 Tree.  

We’re sure you will agree that tree planting is absolutely essential at this critical time for the 

planet. We will therefore be joining children, parents and teachers around the world on this day to 

demonstrate that an individual's actions can have a positive impact on the environment.  

Please bring your suggested donation of £1 to school on Monday 6th June 2022. 

More information can be found at: https://www.justonetree.life/  

We look forward to counting the number of trees that our school community can plant! 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

The Eco-warrior Team 
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